
August 9, 2021 

To whom this may concern, 

My name is Paul Soulek and I am the President of  the South Dakota Aviation Association 

(SDAA).   I would like to express my concerns for the addition of more wind turbines in  

central South Dakota and throughout our state.  

Not all land owners in farming areas that are selected for future wind turbine sites are in 

favor of the turbines.   One major concern is losing the ability to have their crops sprayed by 

air.   This could result in disease or insects present in their crops.  Generations of farms have 

relied on aerial application to help protect the health of there crops. Farming has been the 

top  economic source in the area for previous and future generations and there concerns 

should be validated. 

Thank you for you time. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Soulek 

Heartland Ag, LLC 

P.O. Box 699 

Spearfish, SD. 57783 

(605) 645-7632


